
Winter  softball  tourney
looking for teams
The 32nd annual March of Dimes Snoball Softball Tournament is
Jan. 25-26 in South Lake Tahoe.

Players from more than 100 teams brave the elements and put
their skills to the true test.

This is a double elimination tournament with two divisions,
men’s and co-ed.

Proceeds fund research to develop new treatments for birth
defects and infant health problems. In addition, it provides
support  for  perinatal  education  and  programs  to  educate
families  about  lifestyle  choices  resulting  in  healthier
babies.

For  more  info,  call  (775)  200.1949  or  email
dhyatt@marchofdimes.com.
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